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“SMILING, CARING AND LEARNING TOGETHER ON A JOURNEY WITH GOD” 

 12th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have a child in school with a severe nut allergy and we therefore ask for your support in not providing 

lunches with any nut products, including peanut butter or anything else containing nuts.  If 

a nut or any other food containing nuts drops on the floor, this could cause a severe problem even once 

the rooms have been cleaned after lunch.  

 

If your child has a product in their lunchbox, containing nut products, for safety reasons we will remove 

it and return to them at the end of the day. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss A Wells 

Headteacher 
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